Town of Bradley

Monthly Board Meeting
December 9, 2019 5:30pm
Bradley Town Hall

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf at 5:30 p.m. Supervisors Eisenman and Jelinek
were present. Chairman Kevin Koth was absent.

No public comments.

Treasurer’s Report: Cemetery Fund: $100,813.58; Re-Evaluation: $60,000.00; Building & Office Equipment:
$108,604.12; Equipment: $215,580.51; General Savings Account: $4,899.91; Checking Account: $207,702.76;
Cemetery CD’s: $12,444.73.

Eisenman/Jelinek to approve the minutes of the November 11, 2019 meetings — motion passed 3-0.
Eisenman/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers 6036-6092 — motion passed 3-0.

No correspondence.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the 2020-2022 poll worker list - motion passed 3-0

Plan Commission - Jelinek/Eisenman motion to approve the request by Kevin and Cynthia Bauman to
construct a storage building on a 1.7 acres parcel for personal use/storage in excess of minimum permitted
size. Structure size will be 36 ft wide by 62 ft long. - Motion passed 3-0.

Dave Bethel informed the board of the ordinance regarding the camping unit timeline.

Dave also presented the board with the letter that was submitted to Lincoln County Land Services regarding
any future changes to the land use plan within the Town of Bradley and block zoning expansion.

Waste/Recycling will no longer be collecting household batteries for recycling. Supervisor Eisenman will be in
to plow the waste/recycling site on Saturdays if it snows and the road crew is not called out. The heater will be
brought in from the old Tannery site to help warm the area where the workers sit.

Road Report - The grant was submitted for the Tannery Road project. The town will be running an ad in the
Tomahawk Leader looking for a part-time fill in position road employee to help with snow plowing and summer
work.

Other Business - The election day emergency plan has been drafted. Supervisor Jelinek will not be running for
re-election so there is one vacancy on the Bradley Town Board. The closed meeting for the Board to discuss
the employee manual has been moved from Monday, December 30th to Monday, January 6th at 4:00pm.
Adjourned at 6:10pm

Minutes recorded by Clerk Kari Kiser



